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As we wrap up another school year I would like to ask that everyone stays 
informed about the JANUS decision as it’s due out on any given Monday in 
the next couple of weeks.  
 
Many schools have returned their “I’m sticking with the Union” cards and we 
thank you. Please try and return the rest of the cards to us at this week’s 
house meeting. If anyone needs me to pick them up I am happy to do so! 
 
Please see all the work that is being done over the summer by or Committee 
Members on the next page. 
 
 10 Minute Meetings: If you need assistance with a ten minute 

meeting please let us know. We can be there before or after school to 
discuss issues, ALLIN cards, etc. 

 
 Keep your SchoolSpring account updated.  It’s critical that 

information be accurate and current in your account.  This process will 
enable you to apply for after-school positions and summer school 
positions more efficiently. 

 
Please have a long, happy and restful summer.  Time to re-charge! 

 
Yours in solidarity,  
Roger 
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Important Summer Work and Summer Committee Work: 
 

Member Participation is Vital! 
 

 
Please contact the people listed below for more information and to participate! 
 

• Re-Organizing/Bylaws (Tom Donington/Hannah Weinsaft/Melissa Verdier) 
 
 tomdonington@outlook.com, hweinsaft2316@gmail.com, mmcmay78@yahoo.com 

 
• Caseload Study Committee (Beth Kaake)-bkaake@massteacher.org 

 
• JANUS/Ed Summer Committee (Beth Kaake and Brian Duplisea) 

 
 bkaake@massteacher.org and bduplisea@nea.org  

 
• Strategic Plan/ ALTAS Innovation (Beth Kaake, Brian Duplisea, Nancy Caswell) 

 
 bkaake@massteacher.org, bduplisea@nea.org and nancymcaswell@me.com 

 
• New Member Committee (see Zena Link)- alink@mail.harvard.edu 

 
• Evaluation Bargaining Committee) (Beth Kaake)- bkaake@massteacher.org 

 
 
 
Bus Drivers and Monitors are at the bargaining table now. Please 
watch for updates in case the team needs you to turnout over the 
summer! 
 
 
 
 

• Other summer work may be raised at the House Meeting on the 13th: 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
 

Have a wonderful summer! 
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